SELECTMEN'S OFFICE Town of Waterboro

TOWN OF WATERBORO BOARD OF SELECTMEN POLICY STATEMENT

"SALE OF CRUSHED STONE POLICY"

The Town of Waterboro Board of Selectmen at their December 3, 1996 Board of Selectmen meeting, voted in the following policy. The Waterboro Board of Selectmen will no longer approve the sale of town owned crushed stone to private contractors. The material will be for the expressed use on Town public works projects, and will be managed by the Road Commissioner.

Date: 12/17/916

Robert C. Fay, Chairman

Dennis G. Abbott

Dale A. Witman